
Welcome Back Happy Hour
10/4/23 5PM

blu alehouse Riverdale, NJ

 Welcome our new Executive Board members 

Lyn Lowndes - President Elect  
Richard Butler School

Elizabeth Monkemeier - Recording Secretary
The Peck School. 

Leonid Weismantel - Choral Division
Clifton High School

Christopher Zwarych - Band Division
Hackettstown Middle School

        WELCOME BACK! 
     Greetings to all our music educators in the State. I hope the start of the school year is going well
and I am looking forward to an amazing year ahead. My name is Anthony Lanzerotti and I am
honored and humbled to have been selected as the 2023 NJSMA Region I President. It is the fine
work of all the music educators that make a positive impact on our students in our region. I would
like to thank Austin Vallies (choral division) and Diana May (past president) for their service to our
organization. As you pursue new adventures, thank you for your leadership and guidance.
     Welcome to any new teachers in our region and to those who have not been active as NJSMA
members. If you are reading this or know someone who desires to join us, please have them reach
out to our corresponding secretary (publicity@njsma.org), or fill out the contact form on our website.
All relevant information about our region is on the website (njsma.org).
     I am looking forward to another successful year and working together with all the fine music
educators in northern New Jersey. Please reach out if you have any questions or ideas that we can
bring to NJSMA.  All the best,  Anthony

Our NJSMA Elementary Music Division is sponsoring a workshop
featuring internationally renowned clinician Lynn Kleiner on
Monday, October 9, 2023. please visit the NJSMA Elementary Music
Division webpage: https://njsma.org/elementaryhome/. 
The registration deadline for this event is Friday, October 6, 2023. 

Volunteers needed:
Orchestra Audition Chair  (orchestra@njsma.org)

Guitar Festival Conductors and Managers (diversity@njsma.org) 

Anthony Lanzerotti
president@njsma.org
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blu alehouse

NJSMA will provide
the appetizers and

members will pay for
their drinks. This is a
great opportunity to

meet new people and
reconnect with old

friends alike. 

PLEASE RSVP by  clicking the
link below by Friday 

9/29/23

CLICK HERE TO
RESPOND

https://forms.gle/4usGc8mkzEezUfkC8

